
 

 

 

End Of Life Announcement 

www.weintekiiot.com  

 
Copyright © 2023 WEINTEK IIOT LTD. All rights reserved. 

MT8071iER 

Apr. 14
th

, 2023 

Dear partners, 

Weintek hereby announces the end-of-life for the following model. 

E.O.L Model Last Order/Shipment Date 

MT8071iER Please contact your distributor. 

Weintek has always been dedicated to the advancement of HMI technologies in order to provide 

customers with feature-rich, high-performance, and user-friendly HMI products and solutions that 

streamline the workflows of control system integration. 

Having been on the market for years, the specifications and functionalities of MT8071iER have become 

inadequate to fulfill industry needs. Moreover, certain technologies and components adopted by it have 

become obsolete. Consequently, Weintek has decided to discontinue its production and concentrate on 

products that align with current market trends. 

We sincerely thank you for your understanding and apologize for any inconvenience you may encounter 

due to the E.O.L of the affected product, and by this early notice we hope to minimize any inconvenience 

that this might cause. If you have any question regarding this E.O.L announcement, please feel free to 

contact our sales representative. Thank you very much. 
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